April 29, 2022



Mid-Ohio Educational Service Center 890 West Fourth St Mansfield, Ohio 44906

Mr. Kimmel,

This letter is to inform you of my intention to resign from my position as Speech/Language Pathologist at Mid-Ohio ESC as I intend to retire at the end of this school year. My official retirement date will be July 1, 2022.

I have certainly enjoyed my time with Mid-Ohio. While the job of Speech/Language Pathologist can be very challenging at times it has been very rewarding and I am thankful that I had the opportunity to work with the staff at Mid-Ohio as finished up my career.

I am doing all that I can to make it a smooth transition in my district as they welcome my replacement.

Sincerely,

Valeri Hairston

Speech/Language Pathologist